
Who’s living on my land?  

How to use infrared cameras to monitor what wildlife has returned post fires 

 supported by Mountain Landcare  

 

Mountain Landcare has purchased 8 infrared 
cameras through funding from a Landcare Australia 
fire recovery grant. Now we need to learn how to 
use them!  

Stephanie Clark from National Parks Association of 
NSW  is coming to Tumbarumba to run a workshop 
called 'Who's Living on my Land?'.  This workshop 
will train landholders how to set up cameras to 
monitor ground dwelling wildlife (both native and 
feral). After the workshop landholders can loan a 
camera from Mountain Landcare to monitor 
what’s moving about on their land.  

This is a free community event, a great 
opportunity to get to know your local landcare 
group and what it has to offer. 

 

You can follow Mountain Landcare on Facebook 

@mountainlandcare  

When: Saturday 29 August 

2.30pm to 5pm 

 

Where: Nest Café - Cinema 

56 Winton St Tumbarumba 

 

You must RSVP to book your place, to  

E phoebegulliver@holbrooklandcare.org.au 

or T 6036 3818 

Covid 19 restrictions apply 

 

This project is supported by funding from  
Landcare Australia 


